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 John B. Hussey 
 Inventory 
 
 
    Polls - 1994 Mayoral election - 1 October 1994 
 
Box     Folder     Description                                  
 
1 1  Poll 331 - 26, 27, 28 Oct., by telephone   

 
2  Overview of polls - 28 Sept. - 27 Oct. 1994 

  Reasons for Mayor Hazel Beard's failure 
 

3 Newspaper reprint - 9 April 1994 
 

4   Analysis of two polls 
 

5   Poll 405 - 2, 3, 4, 5 May 1994, by telephone 
 

6 Poll 414 - 27-30 Aug. 1994 
 

7 City of Shreveport Survey - 1, 2 Sept. 1994 
 
      8 CPL Polls Results - 13-28 Sept, 2 Nov. 1994 

 
9 KTBS News Bullet Poll - 28 Sept. 1994 

 
 
 
 
Scrapbook          Description                                 Date  
 
 1 1994 Mayoral Campaign     1994 

Newspaper articles, newspaper 
reprints, press release--Resume, 
campaign fliers, stationery, 
statement by Mayor Hazel 
Beardwithdrawing from the Mayor's 
race -    6 June 1994, Photographs, 
Supplements to the Times: "Decision 
'94," "The Race is on," invitations: 
"Campaign '94 Kick-off," Hussey 
election nightparty, certificate of 
appreciation, Publication article, 
miscellaneous materials 

 
 
 



 
 2 

 
 
  2 1990 Scrapbook - Mayor John B. Hussey 1986-1990 

Newspaper articles, newspaper 
reprints, photographs, newsletter, 
programs: commencement LSU-MC, Red 
River Navigation Project and 
Inauguration of Mayor John Hussey - 
25 Nov. 1986, correspondence, 
resolution, proclamation - "Mayor 
John B. Hussey Appreciation Day," 16 
August 1990, miscellaneous materials 

 
  3 1989 Scrapbook - Mayor John B. Hussey    1989 

Newspaper articles, newspaper 
reprints, CD Today -June 1989, 
Program - Retirement of Fire Chief  
Dallas W. Greene, Jr. - 7 Sept. 1989 
and International Association of 
Chiefs of Police, Article - "Hussey's 
hearty road to recovery!", 
miscellaneous materials 

 
  4 1988 Scrapbook - Mayor John B. Hussey    1988 

Newspaper articles, newspaper 
reprints, photographs 

 
  5 1987 Scrapbook - Mayor John B. Hussey    1987 

Newspaper articles, 
photographs,Invitation to naming the 
Naomi D. Jackson Heights Apartments, 
correspondence, miscellaneous 
materials 

 
  6 1986 Scrapbook - Mayor John B. Hussey    1986 

Newspaper articles 
 
  7 1985 Scrapbook - Mayor John B. Hussey    1985 

Newspaper articles, photographs, 
publication clipping, correspondence, 
miscellaneous materials 

 
 8 1984 Scrapbook - Mayor John B. Hussey    1984 

Newspaper articles, newspaper 
reprint, photographs, invitation and 
program to Inauguration 1984 of 
Governor Edwin W. Edwards, 
correspondence, publication reprint 
and photograph, programs, reports, 
poem, miscellaneous materials  
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  9 1982-83 Scrapbook - Mayor John B. Hussey 1982-1983 

Newspaper articles, newspaper 
reprint, photographs, bibliographical 
sketch - John Brennan Hussey, The 
Founding of Shreveport by J. Fair 
Hardin, publication article and 
publication photograph, 
correspondence, certificate of 
appreciation, invitation, 
miscellaneous materials 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


